To Whom It May Concern:
 It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Sebastian Vargas. Sebastian took Fundamentals of Nursing and was very engaged in the course. Based on Sebastian’s grades and class participation, I would rate his academic performance in my class excellent. He was extremely active in his learning and a pleasure to have in class. In the classroom and laboratory setting, it was noted that Sebastian was attentive and dedicated to learning the information. He contributed a vast amount of healthcare knowledge to the classroom and clinical setting from his previous medical experience. He is a member of the National Association of Hispanic Student Nurses and a volunteer at the Community of Hope healthcare clinic. In the past, he has volunteered as a medical interpreter and volunteered at the World Games 2022. I would highly recommend Sebastian for this scholarship. 
If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 205-856- 8510 or by email at amberparker@jeffersonstate.edu.
 Sincerely, 
Amber Parker
 Amber Parker, DNP, RN 
Nursing Faculty Jefferson State Community College
